
Office of the Schools Division 
Superintendent 

DIVISION MEMORANDUM 
No.: l90 , s. 2025 

April 23, 2025 

TEMPORARY ALLOWING THE USE OF DEPED SHIRTS 
DURING SUMMER MONTHS 

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintende nt 
Chiefs of Functional Divisions 
Education Program Supervisors 
Public Schools District Supervisors 
All School Heads & Te achers, Public Elementary & Secon dary 
SDO Personnel 
School Personnel/Staff 

1. Due to excessive heat conditions which pose health risks as well as health 
stress to everyone, all SDO employees, teachers, schools administrator and school 
personnel are allowed to wear their DepEd Shirt during office/ school hours in lieu of 
the office/ school uniforms, effective May 02, 2025. 

For uniformity, the following shirts are to be worn as scheduled: 

Monday 
Tuesday 
Wednesday 
Thursday 
Friday 

75th Anniversary polo shirt 
Brigada 2024 white polo shirt 
Brigada 2023 white polo shirt 
GAD purple shirt 
Free day/ any collared shirt or dress 

2. Resumption of the wearing of uniform will be on June 1, 2025. 

3. For information and immediate implementation. 
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RJ.iON EdD, CESO V 
Schools Division Superintendent 

Address: Burgos St., Poblacion Oeste,Dagupan City 
Telepho ne: (075) 653-4 101 
Website : d epeddagupan.com 
email:dagupan.city@deped.gov.ph 


